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Dear Market Participants 

 

It is with deep sadness that the JSE announces the passing of Mr Joseph Adrian Hough on 9 February 2020.  Mr Joseph 

Adrian Hough was a Director and Dealer at Vorlon (Pty) Ltd. 

 

Should you have any queries regarding this notice, please contact Client Data ClientData@jse.co.za 

 

This Market Notice will be available on the website at https://www.jse.co.za/redirects/market-notices-and-circulars 

Number: 048/2020 

Relates to: ☐  Equity Market 

☐  Equity Derivatives 

  Commodity Derivatives 

☐  Interest Rate and Currency Derivatives 

Date: 26 February 2020 

  

SUBJECT: PASSING OF MR JOSEPH ADRIAN HOUGH 

  

Name and Surname: Krishnaveni Puckree 

Designation: Data Quality Assurance Officer 
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